May 30, 2014
Dear Parents,

I am writing you today regarding a number of important forms to be completed and returned to the School Office by June 30.  This packet contains the following:

Family Emergency Information Form   This form helps us to reach you and/or care for your child in case of an emergency.  We need only one emergency information form per family.

Health Form   This form, required by the State of Louisiana, gives us information that assists us in the care of your child.  *The bottom half of the Health Form must be completed by your child’s Physician.  Please note: a separate health form is required for each child. 

Permission Form   Permission To Give Medicine: This authorizes the School to administer medication.  Please note: a separate permission form is required for each child.   Field Trip Insurance Form: This authorizes the School for field trips.  Prior to each field trip, please provide the teacher with a current copy of your driver’s license and auto insurance card as required.

Sensory Screening   Sensory screenings are offered to all of our students in September. Students in PK-3 will receive vision, hearing, speech, and language screenings. Students in Grades 4-8 will receive vision and hearing screenings. Upon recommendation from parent or teacher, the speech and language screening will be conducted as well. There is no additional charge for this service.

If you would not like to have your child participate in the sensory screenings, please send a message to office@standrewsepiscopalschool.org before August 14 indicating that you do not want your child to participate in the sensory screenings.
2014-2015 Re-Enrollment Information   Only complete this form if information needs to be updated in the School Directory and Database.
Calendar   This one-page overview of the school year is intended to help you plan your activities, including family holidays. Detailed calendar information is available on the School's website, www.standrewsepiscopalschool.org. Please check it regularly for updated information. 
Supply Lists for 2014-2015   A supply list for each grade level PK-8 is included in this packet and will be available on the School’s website. See the letter included in this packet about 1st Day School Supplies as a convenient option to purchase many of the supplies on the list. SAES faculty appreciate parent support in ensuring students have all the items on the list, some of which are not part of the 1st Day kits.

Office Depot 5% Back to School Program   This program gives you an opportunity to help St. Andrew’s receive credits for FREE supplies when you shop at Office Depot for school supplies.

Library Birthday Club   A letter of explanation is included.

(Continued on back)
Summer Reading   We encourage all students to read, read, read and to participate in their public library’s summer reading program.  For students moving into grades 3-8, there is a required reading assignment due on the first day of school.  Suggested reading lists and the assignments plus other important information can be downloaded from the Summer Reading link on the School’s website (www.standrewsepiscopalschool.org).
Spirit Shirts   Every student at St. Andrew’s is required to purchase a collared St. Andrew’s Spirit Shirt, preferably in red and in either short or long sleeves, through Land’s End (a link is available from the School’s website). These shirts should be worn on designated Spirit Days throughout the school year as well as on any official School field trip.
****Please complete all required forms and return them to the School Office by June 30.   Students may not start School in August if these forms are not current and on file in the School Office:  a current Immunization Record (for PK, K, Grade 1, and all NEW students and students 11-12 years of age, entering Grade 6 or any other grade) and a PHYSICIAN-SIGNED HEALTH FORM (FOR ALL GRADES).****

Sincerely,

Renée Nason

Enc.

